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August 10, 2022
To: All TSO Members

From: Philip Valenti President
Re: TSSO Supports Lee Zeldin for Governor
Dear Brothers and Sisters,

We are proud to announce that the TSO will support Lee Zeldin for Governor of New York
State and we ask that on November 8, 2022 you Vote for Lee Zeldin as we believe he is the
best person for the job and the true fighter for freedom and safety.

Without freedom and safety, you have nothing! New Yorkers have been losing both of these
over the past 8 years under big government policies that are stripping us of our liberty and
critically impacting our safety and quality of life. New York is heading full steam into a
downward spiral of crime, higher taxes, government overreach and overall uncertainty.
Change is desperately needed and we need a leader now more than ever who can take over
the helm and right the ship! Lee Zeldin is the right guy at the right time and just what New
York needs. As a Congressman from Long Island and a US Army veteran, Lee will make the
tough decisions that need to be made and will stand up for us so we can maintain the rights
and freedoms that all New Yorkers deserve and enjoy.

Say Yes to Freedom and Safety -Vote for Lee Zeldin!

F ally,

Philip Valenti
President

(Anyone interested in helping in the Zeldin campaign should call our office for more information)
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